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Monday 15th November 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to you regarding a trip to The Place Oakengates to see their pantomime production of Aladdin.  This is enrichment to our curriculum and offers the children the opportunity to experience a theatre performance and some seasonal amusement!

Visits to the pantomime will take place on the following dates:
Wednesday 8th December: Years 3 & 4

Thursday 9th December: Years 5 & 6

We will leave school shortly before 1pm and will return for 5pm (dependent upon traffic).  All children are to be collected from the main playground; please wait there for them.  

Children will have their lunch in school before they leave and will not need to take anything with them (a drink will be provided by the PTA).

The cost of the visit is £13.  If you wish your child to take part please return the reply slip below and payment as soon as possible to school.

At this time we cannot forsee any reason why this visit will not be able to go ahead.  Should this change and we have to cancel the visit we will notify you and arrange reimbursement as appropriate.  

If, for any reason, you do not wish your child to take part in this visit please notify your class teacher.  Your child will then remain in school and be collected as usual at 3.15pm.

Best wishes

Mrs N Moody

Head teacher

Name of Child: _____________________________________________  Class: ____________

□ I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Theatre Severn for the production of Aladdin on Wednesday 8th December/Thursday 9th December.
□ I enclose a contribution of £13 towards this visit.

□ I do not give permission for my child to take part in the pantomime visit.

Signed: ______________________________________________   Date: __________

